Durham Colleges Staff Cricket Club

The Annual General Meeting of the Durham Colleges Staff Cricket Club was held on Tuesday 28th February 1978 in the Senior Common Room, Grey College (by kind permission of the Master).

- 218. Present: Dr. S. Holgate (in the chair), T.J. Hughes, B.E. Wetton, L.R. Barnes, Dr. P. Collins, R. Pallister, D.W. Blake, C. Warbrick, D. Ratcliffe, R. McKone.
- 219. Apologies for absence were received from B.R. Lander.
- 220. Minutes. The minutes of the previous Annual General Meeting were accepted as an accurate record.
- 221. Matters arising.

 Minute 217. The possibility of the Club taking out insurance against theft of members' possessions on match days was investigated by the Treasurer but an economical premium could not be obtained.

222. Election of Officials.

The following officials were unanimously elected for 1978-79:

President:

Sir Derman Christopherson

Vice-Presidents:

Dr. J.V. Armitage
Professor J.L. Brooks
Mr. B. Cooke
Dr. K.L. Ellis
Rev. J.C. Fenton
Professor W.B. Fisher
Mr. A. Henderson
Dr. S. Holgate
Professor H.S. Offler
Mr. L. Slater
Professor S. Sykes
Dr. M. Weston
Dr. T. Whitworth

Chairman:

Dr. S. Holgate

Captain:

Mr. B.E. Wetton

Vice-Captain:

Mr. C. Warbrick.

Mr. L.R. Barnes

Hon. Secretary:

Hon Treasurer) Equipment Manager)

Dr. P. Collins

Hon. Auditor:

Mr. B.R. Lander.

The meeting expressed its appreciation for the services of the retiring captain Mr. T.J. Hughes.

223. Treasurer's Report

This was received with thanks. It was noted that the balance of £28.49 was the healthiest for some time and in consequence fees and subscriptions would remain unchanged for 1978.

Regarding the equipment list, the equipment manager was given leave to discard odd unmatched items at his discretion.

Arrangements for teas would remain as for 1977.

224. Secretary's Report.

The secretary explained that he had not been able to produce averages on this occasion and asked if they were required at future Annual General Meetings. The feeling of the meeting was that averages were unnecessary.

The Club had a successful season winning six matches and losing four. The best performance was by T.J. Hughes against Hild/Bede, taking 9 wickets for 11 runs and running out the last batsman.

Indoor nets had been arranged at Maiden Castle on Thursdays. The secretary agreed to request outdoor nets at the Racecourse on Mondays beginning April 17th.

- 225. The fixture list for 1978 was presented. This was approved.
- 226. Any Other Business
 It was suggested that the secretary advertise for members through
 'The Week'.

Next

L.R. Barnes. Hon. Secretary.